











K Daly suggested that as long as the Panel can come up with
what they would like to see from the CCAB, this could be a
standing item at the Board meetings.

ACTION - S Steward/R Hodgkinson — Sue and Ray to have a
conversation/meeting.

BEIS Report Update and Meeting with BEIS

R Hodgkinson suggested that there might be a few key elements
missing from the current draft of the BEIS paper.

S Langley told the Panel about a vital piece of information that
went to BEIS for the National Trading Standards (NTS) Ports
Safety bid. NTS carried out an investigation which produced the
figures that every £1 spent saves £40 when products are
imported. It is this sort of compelling statistics on the return on
the investment of CCAS that is needed to convince BEIS to
provide additional funding to CCAS

A Simpson added that the top people at BEIS are not regulators
any longer, they are business people who are looking into a
return on their investments.

S Steward said that the Panel would take on board the
information from S Langley, the BEIS paper has become
stagnant and needs a push to get moving again.

G Fitzjohn added that the case study in the paper is too long and
he would send a better case study.

ACTION - G Fitzjohn — Gerry to send some shorter case
studies.

It was also suggested to put K Bolland’'s KPIs into a one-page
infographic.

R Hodgkinson suggested that ‘consumer’ is missing and more
information about consumer detriment in the codes sectors
should be added to the paper. He added that using a business
who is a code member is far better.

R Hodgkinson also suggested that something about Brexit may
need to be included.

A Simpson suggested getting ACE Statistics to do a report
similar to the one for NTS Ports Safety.

ACTION — R Hodgkinson — To arrange an exploratory
meeting with BEIS, including Barbara Hughes, Interim Chair
of the CCAB and Sue Steward.
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ACTION - S Steward — Feedback this information to Barbara
Hughes.

Any other business

R Hodgkinson expressed his thanks to Adrian Simpson for his
work with the Consumer Code Approval Scheme over the past
year and wish him well with his future endeavours.

Marketing

K Bolland who is the Marketing Lead for Codes told the panel
that she sees the Key Performance Indicator (KPI) work as her
most important task for the year. She also informed the Panel
that K Lockwood and herself have started to look at the CTSI
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dates to be at least one month prior to the CCAB meeting. If
there is anything that needs to be taken to the CCAB for
decisions, there will be time for this to happen.

ACTION - K Lockwood —When CCAB dates are set, send
out a new Doodle Poll for the Panel dates.
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